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Happy Holidays from A to Z!

Aware of my body | breathe in, calming my body | breathe out
Be present

Connection cultivates cooperation, trust and love

Discipline yourself first, child second

Empathize

Focus your attention on the things you value

Give what you want to receive more of

HALT Hungry? Angry? Lonely? Tired? Meet child’s basic needs.
| love you...

Just lean in and listen

Kid around, have fun and play

Listen to understand

Make time for one-on-one time

Notice positive attributes

Oops...say oops, we all make mistakes

Practice what you preach

Question or a Statement? Which is needed to communicate clearly
Respond from principles rather than react from emotions

See things from your child’s point of view

Take time for wonderful you!

Upset is an inside job, push pause and breathe through it
Validate your feelings and your child’s

When you clean up, then you can go to your friend's house
X-tra time to make transitions. Five-minute warnings are quite helpful
You are enough!

Zealously love self and others.

-Gail Richardson, Parenting Coach/Conscious Discipline Certified
Instructor

“At every moment, we have a choice between approaching the
world with a spirit of love and learning or one of fear and punishing.
That choice is yours.

-www.consciousdiscipline.com

Love,
Ms. Pierce

Greenville
Elementary

7025 Cross Street
Greenville, IN
47124

Sarah Pierce, Principal

Cindy Stroud,
Administrative Intern

Phone:
812-542-5504

Fax: 812-542-4786

Attendance Line:
812-542-5301
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Virtual E-Learning
Nov. 20-Dec. 18

Winter Parties
December 18

Winter Break
December 21-
January 4



ISSUE 15

DECEMBER 10, 2020

Over winter break, if anyone in your
household gets a COVID test or Spirit Wear will be available
tests positive for COVID, please
contact our school nurse, Sherry
Stanfield, at either 812.542.2265 or
via email: sstanfield @nafcs.org. You

Spirit Wear Pickup

for pickup with the PTO
Winter Party Bag.

4th Grade Students will be

at spierce@nafcs.org

can also email Ms. Pierce

able to pickup his/her
Recorder.

Lost & Found is located in the Welcome Center
at the front office. Stop by and see if any items
belong to you! We will move lost & found to
the Tiger Den for families to see when picking
up Winter Party items. All items remaining after
December 17th will be donated.




